Dear Parent/Carer

We have made a provisional booking for a school Ski Trip during February Half Term 2020 to Höchötz & Kühtai, Austria.  This is subsequent to a very successful trip to Zell am See in February 2018.

Please click on the links below for photos from this year's trip.

https://www.chsg.org.uk/gallery/default.asp?pid=1089&gcatid=57&albumid=1118
https://www.chsg.org.uk/gallery/default.asp?pid=1089&gcatid=57&albumid=1119
 

What?
The Ski Trip is run in conjunction with PGL Travel, and is effectively all-inclusive; including ski pass and ski equipment for 5 days skiing, with 5 hours of instruction per day, travel by executive coach, evening activities as the resort facilities allow (TBC), all travel costs, travel insurance and a PGL staff rep who spends the week with the group. The students are under direct supervision of excellent, English speaking, Austrian instructor throughout the day, ensuring excellent progress will be made, and students well supervised on the slopes. Five staff members will accompany the girls on the trip.

When?
February Half Term:  Friday 14th February - Friday 21st February 2020

Where?
Hochoetz & Kühtai is found at the Northern end of the Ötz valley; whilst the world famous glacier resort of Sölden lies further down the valley to the South. It has modern lifts taking skiers to a height of 2520m with long runs and some challenging slopes. The new Giggijoch mountain gondola will transport up to 4,500 people per hour; the largest capacity of any lift in the world.​  We will be staying at Gasthof Dollinger Hotel where we will have the whole hotel to ourselves. 
Resort Information
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/course-types/skiing-and-snowboarding/resorts/hochoetz-kuhtai-and-solden
Accommodation Details
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/course-types/skiing-and-snowboarding/hotels/gasthof-dollinger
Who?
The ski trip is open to all students in Years 7-12 (students must still be on roll at CHSG at the time of departure) and any level of skiing ability or none.

Cost £850.00 
Hidden Costs
1. Pocket money and money for food for the journey.  A sum in the region of £50 - £80 will be ample since there's not many spending opportunities.

2. Ski Clothing – will be explained further closer to departure. Certain items of clothing are essential, but they do not need to cost the earth, and suitable clothing can often be borrowed or even hired.

3. Dry Slope Skiing– Over the years we have found it extremely beneficial to take beginners to a lesson at the Dry Ski Slopes at Sandown Park, Esher. This would not be included in the trip price. This serves to develop student's confidence and competence and pays dividends in the early days of the trip.  This is, however, entirely optional.

The small print
 

Your daughter/son's (in the case of Sixth Form students on roll at CHSG) place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, attendance and conduct within school and this will be closely monitored before the trip. Unsatisfactory attendance or behaviour may lead to their not being allowed to participate with no refund of monies paid.​

Please note skiing is very active - snow-capped mountains soon lose their charm if your daughter/son does not enjoy being outdoors. This is the ideal trip for students who do enjoy such, are a little bit adventurous, are willing to try something new and persevere with it and have the capacity to laugh at themselves - and their snow-covered fellow skiers! Decent snowman building and snowball throwing skills are desirable but not essential!

Applying for a place.

If you would like to express your serious interest in your daughter/son joining this trip please email me at lstanley8@suttonmail.org by Friday 30th November 2018 with the following information:

1.  Your daughter/son's name and tutor group 
2.  An indication as to your daughter/son's ski ability e.g. snowplough/parallel turns, number of week’s skied, confident on blue/red/black runs etc.
3.  Whether you have a parent pay account set up with the school.

This information will enable me to ascertain the viability of the trip. If there is sufficient response I will write to those who have expressed interest with more specific information regarding the matters detailed herewith, requesting a non-refundable deposit of £100 (first come first served basis, but by 10th December at the latest  to confirm a place.  This deposit, together with a second deposit of £100 (January 2019), are non-refundable.​ The balance will be payable in instalments between February and August.

If you have any questions at this stage please do not hesitate to contact me.

Miss L Stanley

Party Leader

Please do not reply to this email as this communication system is for outgoing information only. If you have an enquiry please use the school email address office@chsg.org.uk 

